Newsletter - Autumn Term
Welcome back, we hope you have had a good summer break, and found time to relax and enjoy the sunshine. We would also like to welcome our new starters and their families, we hope you enjoy your time with us. Do not worry if you lose this newsletter as our new website is now ‘live ‘, please visit www.creativedaysnursery.co.uk where a copy of the newsletter has been downloaded. There are 7 weeks to this term and our topics will be ‘All about me’ and ‘Autumn’. Please could you please bring in a photograph of your child as a baby for our display.

Harvest Festival
We will be celebrating Harvest on week beginning 19th September 2016, we would welcome any donations of tinned items, packets or fresh produce from parents and these will be donated to the ‘Friendship group’ who meet every Thursday in the Jubilee Hall. Please bring in any donations in on Wednesday or Thursday and place them on our harvest table. The children will then take these to the friendship group on Thursday 22nd September.

Coats & Bags
Can all parents please make sure their child brings a bag with their name clearly written on it with a change of clothing (nappies and wipes if used) for any little accidents as we play with water, sand and paint most day. 

Key Children
Some children have moved on to our 3 years and overs room and will now have a new key person, as will our new starters, these staff should speak to you about your child over the next two weeks.

Funded Children 
Head count days for this term is 16/9/16 if you would like to change your funded sessions please speak to Emma in the office before this date.

Pupil Premium
Attached to this newsletter is information regarding the above funding, please read and complete the appropriate form and return it to nursery before the 16th September. 

20-year reunion
[bookmark: _GoBack]Nursery has been open for 20 years this year, and to celebrate this milestone we are organising a ‘reunion’ for past, present and future parents and children. This event will take place on Saturday 1st October from 2pm till 4pm. We hope you come along and support this event.
